

MEMORANDUM

TO: Dr. Tim Kilrea, Dr. Kyle Schumacher, Co-Interim Superintendents,

Board of Education

FROM: Daina Pflug, Business Manager

DATE: September 15, 2025

RE: Approval of Donation to CHS Student Council Activity Account

Central High School Principal Parent Advisory Committee is closing out its account and would like to donate the remaining funds back to Central High School. This donation totaling \$1,291.24 will be deposited into the Student Council activity account. This donation will be used to support all school events throughout the school year for all students.